Fermentation Von Phototrophen Organismen
Zur Prod
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a other experience and
achievement by spending more cash. still when? reach you tolerate that you
require to get those all needs with having significantly cash? Why dont you try
to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you
to comprehend even more in the region of the globe, experience, some places,
later than history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own era to take action reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is fermentation von phototrophen organismen zur prod
below.
Fundamentals of Biotechnology Paul Präve 1987
Protozoology Klaus Hausmann 1996 The introductory textbook "Protozoology" deals
with one of the five kingdoms of living organisms: the Protista. The text is
intended to be used by upper division college students & graduates who are
enrolled in protozoa. It also can be used as reference text which outlines this
group for researchers, instructors, or authors of textbooks directed at a more
general audience.
Bioeconomy for Beginners Joachim Pietzsch 2020-03-06 This book provides an
interdisciplinary and comprehensible introduction to bioeconomy. It thus
provides basic knowledge for understanding a transformation process that will
shape the 21st century and requires the integration of many disciplines and
industries that have had little to do with each other up to now. We are talking
about the gradual and necessary transition from the age of fossil fuels, which
began around 200 years ago, to a global economy based on renewable raw
materials (and renewable energies). The success of this transition is key to
coping with the challenge of climate change. This book conceives the
realization of bioeconomy as a threefold task – a scientific, an economic and
an ecological one. · Where does the biomass come from that we need primarily
for feeding the growing world population but also for future energy and
material use? How can it be processed in biorefineries and what role does
biotechnology play in this regard? · Which aspects of innovation economics need
to be considered, which economic aspects of value creation, competitiveness and
customer acceptance are important? · What conditions must a bioeconomy fulfil
in order to enable a sustainable development of life on earth? May it be
regarded as a key to further economic growth or shouldn’t it rather orient
itself towards the ideal of sufficiency? By dealing with these questions from
the not necessarily consistent perspectives of proven experts, this book
provides an interdisciplinary overview of a dynamic field of research and
practice that raises more questions than answers and thus may nurture the
motivation of many more people to seriously engage for the realization of a
bioeconomy.
Halophiles and Hypersaline Environments Antonio Ventosa 2011-06-24 This book
presents the latest results in the exploration of halophilic bacteria, archaea,
fungi and viruses. Basic and molecular aspects as well as possible
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biotechnological applications of halophiles are highlighted by leading
scientists. Topics include: the family Halomonadaceae; the hypersaline lakes of
Inner Mongolia ; Salinibacter ruber - from genomics to microevolution and
ecology; the impact of lipidomics on the microbial world of hypersaline
environments; molecular mechanisms of adaptation to high salt concentration in
the black yeast Hortaea werneckii; viruses in hypersaline environments;
initiation and regulation of translation in halophilic Archaea; protein
transport into and across haloarchaeal cytoplasmic membranes; protein
glycosylation in Haloferax volcanii; the effect of anoxic conditions and
temperature on gas vesicle formation in Halobacterium salinarum; halophiles
exposed to multiple stressors; cellular adjustments of Bacillus subtilis to
fluctuating salinities; the nature and function of carotenoids in Halobacillus
halophilus; xanthorhodopsin; enzymatic biomass degradation by halophilic
microorganisms; and enzymes from halophilic Archaea.
Cyanobacteria in Symbiosis A.N. Rai 2007-05-08 Cyanobacterial symbioses are no
longer regarded as mere oddities but as important components of the biosphere,
occurring both in terrestrial and aquatic habitats worldwide. It is becoming
apparent that they can enter into symbiosis with a wider variety of organisms
than hitherto known, and there are many more still to be discovered,
particularly in marine environments. The chapters cover cyanobacterial
symbioses with plants (algae, bryophytes, Azolla, cycads, Gunnera),
cyanobacterial symbioses in marine environments, lichens, Nostoc-Geosiphon (a
fungus closely related to arbuscular mycorrhiza fungi) symbiosis, and
artificial associations of cyanobacteria with economically important plants. In
addition, cyanobiont diversity, sensing-signalling, and evolutionary aspects of
the symbiosis are dealt with. Renowned experts actively involved in research on
cyanobacterial symbioses deal with ecological, physiological, biochemical,
molecular, and applied aspects of all known cyanobacterial symbioses. This
volume on cyanobacteria in symbiosis complements the two earlier volumes on
cyanobacteria published by Kluwer (Molecular Biology of Cyanobacteria, edited
by D.A. Bryant and Ecology of Cyanobacteria, edited by B.A. Whitton and M.
Potts). Together, the three volumes provide the most comprehensive treatment of
cyanobacterial literature as a whole. The book will serve as a valuable
reference work and text for teaching and research in the field of plant-microbe
interactions and nitrogen fixation.
Aquatic Microbial Ecology Jürgen Overbeck 2011-10-03 Aquatic microbial ecology,
a growing interdisciplinary field, has become increasingly compartmentalized in
recent years. The aim of this volume is to propose a framework for biochemical
and molecular approaches, which are employed ever more widely in studies of
aquatic microbial communities and ecosystem functioning. The book presents
state of the art applications of modern molecular research techniques to a
range of topics in ectoenzymes microbial carbon metabolism bacterial population
dynamics RNA chemotaxonomy of microbial communities plasmids and adaptation to
environmental conditions. Written for limnologists, marine biologists, and all
researchers interested in environmental microbiology and molecular aspects of
ecology, this volume will provide a stimulating introduction to this emerging
field.
Plant Desiccation Tolerance Ulrich Lüttge 2011-06-15 Desiccation tolerance was
essential when plants first began to conquer land, roughly 400 million years
ago. While most desiccation-tolerant plants belong to basal phylogenetic taxa,
this capacity has also evolved among some vascular plant species. In this
volume renowned experts treat plant desiccation tolerance at the organismic as
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well as at the cellular level. The diversity of ecophysiological adaptations
and acclimations of cyanobacteria, eukaryotic algae, mosses, and lichens is
addressed in several chapters. The particular problems of vascular plants
during dehydration/rehydration cycles resulting not only from their hydraulic
architectures, but also from severe secondary stresses associated with the
desiccated state are discussed. Based on the treatment of desiccation tolerance
at the organismic level, a second section of the book is devoted to the cell
biological level. It delineates the general concepts of functional genomics,
epigenetics, genetics, molecular biology and the sensing and signalling
networks of systems biology involved in dehydration/rehydration cycles. This
book provides an invaluable compilation of current knowledge, which is a
prerequisite for a better understanding of plant desiccation tolerance in
natural as well as agro- and forest ecosystems where water is one of the most
essential resources.
Physiology and Biochemistry of Extremophiles Charles Gerday 2007 A detailed
overview of the current state of knowledge about this special group of
organisms. - Serves as an essential volume for a variety of scientists,
including microbiologists, biochemists, physiologists, biotechnology
specialists, ecologists, and physical scientists such as chemists and
astronomers.
Microbial Biofilms Gavin Lear 2012 Biofilms are the default mode-of-life for
many bacterial species. The three-dimensional structure of the biofilm provides
the associated microbial communities with additional protection from predation,
toxic substances, and physical perturbation. The variety of microniches
provided by the biofilm also promotes a huge diversity of microbial life and
metabolic potential. These complex and highly structured communities help to
maintain the health of soils and waters. Current applications of biofilms
include the degradation of toxic substances in soil and water, the commercial
production of chemicals, and the generation of electricity. However, biofilmbased infections cause harm to millions of humans annually. In addition,
biofilms can affect the quality and yield of crops and cause biofouling and
microbially-induced corrosion. In this book, leading scientists provide an upto-date review of the latest scientific research on these fascinating microbial
communities and predict future trends and growth areas in biofilm-related
research. Authors from around the world have contributed critical reviews on
the most topical aspects of current biofilm research. The subjects covered
include: quorum sensing and social interactions in microbial biofilms *
biofilms in disease * plant-associated biofilms * biofilms in the soil *
applications in bioremediation * biofilms in wastewater treatment * corrosion
and fouling * aquatic biofilms * microbial fuel cells * catalytic biofilms. The
book will be essential for everyone interested in biofilms and their
applications. It is also highly recommended for environmental microbiologists,
soil scientists, medical microbiologists, bioremediation experts, and
microbiologists working in biocorrosion, biofouling, biodegradation, water
microbiology, quorum sensing, and many other areas.
Renewable Energy Sources and Climate Change Mitigation Ottmar Edenhofer
2011-11-21 This Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change Special Report (IPCCSRREN) assesses the potential role of renewable energy in the mitigation of
climate change. It covers the six most important renewable energy sources bioenergy, solar, geothermal, hydropower, ocean and wind energy - as well as
their integration into present and future energy systems. It considers the
environmental and social consequences associated with the deployment of these
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technologies, and presents strategies to overcome technical as well as nontechnical obstacles to their application and diffusion. SRREN brings a broad
spectrum of technology-specific experts together with scientists studying
energy systems as a whole. Prepared following strict IPCC procedures, it
presents an impartial assessment of the current state of knowledge: it is
policy relevant but not policy prescriptive. SRREN is an invaluable assessment
of the potential role of renewable energy for the mitigation of climate change
for policymakers, the private sector, and academic researchers.
Algal Biorefineries Aleš Prokop 2016-08-23 Algae offer potential to produce
renewable chemicals and fuels using solar energy and carbon dioxide from
atmosphere or in flue gases while simultaneously reducing the generation of
greenhouse gases. Since these can be grown on marginal lands with
micronutrients and macronutrients often present in waste streams, algae-based
chemicals and fuels do not compete with foods. Still large-scale production of
algae-based fuels and chemicals faces considerable technological and economical
challenges and it would by necessity require a biorefinery approach wherein all
the possible algal components are converted into value-added compounds. The
present series on algal biorefineries represents a forum for reporting the
state of the art of different technologies as well as the latest advances in
this field. The volume II of this series complements the volume I in terms of
the current state of the art. Different chapters in this volume address diverse
issues ranging from genetically modifies algae to new products to life-cycle
analysis of algal products.
Lectures on Photomorphogenesis Hans Mohr 2012-12-06 The discovery of the
reversible red far-red control of plant growth and development and the
subsequent in vivo identification and isolation of the photoreceptor pigment,
phyto chrome, constitutes one of the great achievements in modern biology. It
was primarily a group of investigators at the Plant Industry Station,
Beltsville, Mary land, headed by the botanist H.A. BORTHWICK and the physical
chemist S.B. HENDRICKS, who made the basic discoveries and developed a
theoretical framework on which the current progress in the field of phytochrome
is still largely based. While the earlier development of the phytochrome
concept has been covered by a num ber of excellent articles by the original
investigators [104,105,33,238] as well as by others who joined the field of
phytochrome research later [72, 109, 219], a comprehensive and up-to-date
treatment of photomorphogenesis is not available at present. Since it seems to
be needed for teaching as well as for researchers I have tried to summarize the
present state of the field, reviewing the historical aspects of the phytochrome
story only insofar as they are required to understand the present situation.
The emphasis of my treatment will be on developmental physiology
("photomorphogenesis") rather than on phytochrome per se.
Soda Lakes of East Africa Michael Schagerl 2016-08-16 This book is devoted to
the alkaline-saline lakes of East Africa, which include the world-famous
“flamingo lakes”. It covers the full range of issues, from the lakes’ origin
and history, life in and around these unique water bodies, to utilization,
threats and management considerations. The authors, all of whom are leading
international experts, summarize research done so far, highlight new and
important findings, and provide future outlooks. The book is divided into three
main sections: “Genesis, physics and chemistry” tackles lake development and
the astounding physico-chemistry of the lakes. “Organisms and ecology” presents
information about the many lake inhabitants, their interactions and adaptations
to the extreme living conditions. “Utilization, management and perspectives”
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addresses threats such as lake exploitation and pollution, but also considers
potential uses. This book will be particularly relevant to researchers and
lecturers in the field of limnology and aquatic ecology, but is also designed
to attract all those interested in nature and life on our planet.
Progress in Botany Vol. 79 Francisco M. Cánovas 2017-11-27 With one volume each
year, this series keeps scientists and advanced students informed of the latest
developments and results in all areas of the plant sciences. The present volume
includes reviews on plant physiology, biochemistry, genetics, ecology, and
ecosystems.
Microsystems for Pharmatechnology Andreas Dietzel 2016-01-22 This book provides
a comprehensive, state-of-the-art review of microfluidic approaches and
applications in pharmatechnology. It is appropriate for students with an
interdisciplinary interest in both the pharmaceutical and engineering fields,
as well as process developers and scientists in the pharmaceutical industry.
The authors cover new and advanced technologies for screening, production by
micro reaction technology and micro bioreactors, small-scale processing of drug
formulations, and drug delivery that will meet the need for fast and effective
screening methods for drugs in different formulations, as well as the
production of drugs in very small volumes. Readers will find detailed chapters
on the materials and techniques for fabrication of microfluidic devices,
microbioreactors, microsystems for emulsification, on-chip fabrication of drug
delivery systems, respiratory drug delivery and delivery through microneedles,
organs-on-chip, and more.
Food and financial crises: Implications for agriculture and the poor. Joachim
von Braun 2008
Deutsche Nationalbibliographie und Bibliographie der im Ausland erschienenen
deutschsprachigen Veröffentlichungen 1992
Cell and Tissue Reaction Engineering Regine Eibl 2008-09-30 The completion of
the Human Genome Project and the rapid progress in cell bi- ogy and biochemical
engineering, are major forces driving the steady increase of approved biotech
products, especially biopharmaceuticals, in the market. Today mammalian cell
products (“products from cells”), primarily monoclonals, cytokines, recombinant
glycoproteins, and, increasingly, vaccines, dominate the biopharmaceutical
industry. Moreover, a small number of products consisting of in vitro
cultivated cells (“cells as product”) for regenerative medicine have also been
introduced in the market. Their efficient production requires comprehensive
knowledge of biological as well as biochemical mammalian cell culture
fundamentals (e.g., cell characteristics and metabolism, cell line
establishment, culture medium optimization) and related engineering principles
(e.g., bioreactor design, process scale-up and optimization). In addition, new
developments focusing on cell line development, animal-free c- ture media,
disposables and the implications of changing processes (multi-purpofacilities) have to be taken into account. While a number of excellent books
treating the basic methods and applications of mammalian cell culture
technology have been published, only little attention has been afforded to
their engineering aspects. The aim of this book is to make a contribution to
closing this gap; it particularly focuses on the interactions between
biological and biochemical and engineering principles in processes derived from
cell cultures. It is not intended to give a c- prehensive overview of the
literature. This has been done extensively elsewhere.
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Microbial Ecology R. M. Atlas 1993
The Physiology of Microalgae Michael A. Borowitzka 2016-03-21 This book covers
the state-of-the-art of microalgae physiology and biochemistry (and the several
–omics). It serves as a key reference work for those working with microalgae,
whether in the lab, the field, or for commercial applications. It is aimed at
new entrants into the field (i.e. PhD students) as well as experienced
practitioners. It has been over 40 years since the publication of a book on
algal physiology. Apart from reviews and chapters no other comprehensive book
on this topic has been published. Research on microalgae has expanded
enormously since then, as has the commercial exploitation of microalgae. This
volume thoroughly deals with the most critical physiological and biochemical
processes governing algal growth and production.
An Introduction to Genetic Engineering Desmond S. T. Nicholl 2002-02-07 The
author presents a basic introduction to the world of genetic engineering.
Copyright © Libri GmbH. All rights reserved.
Hawaii Volcanoes National Park, Hawaii United States. National Park Service
1974
Recombinant DNA James D. Watson 1992-02-15 An overview of recombitant DNA
techniques and surveys advances in recombinant molecular genetics, experimental
methods and their results.
Biotechnology of Natural Products Wilfried Schwab 2017-11-16 This text
comprehensively covers the analysis, enzymology, physiology and genetics of
valuable natural products used in the food industry that are attractive targets
for biotechnological production. The focus is on the recent advances made to
achieve this goal. This unique work is the first book to focus on
biotechnological production of important natural products in food additives,
fragrances and flavorings, and other bioactive compounds in food. The chapters
offer a deep insight into modern research and the development of low molecular
weight natural products. Biotechnology of Natural Products covers products in
the Phenolic, Terpenoid, and Alkaloid categories, providing a full overview of
the biotechnology of food additives and other low molecular weight natural
products. Gene clustering and the evolution of pathways are covered, as well as
future perspectives on the topic. Due to limited oil resources and increasing
consumer demand for naturalness, bioprocesses are increasingly needed to meet
these requirements. Novel sophisticated technologies have facilitated the
elucidation of new chemical molecules, their biosynthetic pathways and
biological functions. This book provides researchers with a full overview of
the technologies and processes involved in the biotechnology of natural
products.
Artemia: Basic and Applied Biology Th.J. Abatzopoulos 2013-03-14 The objectives
of this volume are to present an up-to-date (literature survey up to 2001)
account of the biology of Artemia focusing particularly upon the major advances
in knowledge and understanding achieved in the last fifteen or so years and
emphasising the operational and functional linkage between the biological
phenomena described and the ability of this unusual animal to thrive in extreme
environments. Artemia is a genus of anostracan crustaceans, popularly known as
brine shrimps. These animals are inhabitants of saline environments which are
too extreme for the many species which readily predate them if opportunity
offers. They are, thus, effectively inhabitants of extreme (hypersaline)
fermentation-von-phototrophen-organismen-zur-prod

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

habitats, but at the same time are able to tolerate physiologically large
changes in salinity, ionic composition, temperature and oxygen tension. Brine
shrimp are gener ally thought of as tropical and subtropical, but are also
found in regions where temperatures are very low for substantial periods such
as Tibet, Siberia and the Atacama desert. They have, thus, great powers of
adaptation and are of interest for this capacity alone. The earliest scientific
reference to brine shrimp is in 1756, when Schlosser reported their existence
in the saltpans of Lymington, England. These saltpans no longer exist and brine
shrimp are not found in Britain today. Later, Linnaeus named the brine shrimp
Cancer salinus and later still, Leach used the name Artemia salina. The strong
effect which the salinity of the medium exerts on the morphological development
of Artemia is now widely recognised.
Lectures on Structure and Significance of Science H. Mohr 2012-12-06
White Biotechnology Roland Ulber 2007-01-30 With contributions by numerous
experts
Cell Culture Bioprocess Engineering, Second Edition Wei-Shou Hu 2020-03-11 This
book is the culmination of three decades of accumulated experience in teaching
biotechnology professionals. It distills the fundamental principles and
essential knowledge of cell culture processes from across many different
disciplines and presents them in a series of easy-to-follow, comprehensive
chapters. Practicality, including technological advances and best practices, is
emphasized. This second edition consists of major updates to all relevant
topics contained within this work. The previous edition has been successfully
used in training courses on cell culture bioprocessing over the past seven
years. The format of the book is well-suited to fast-paced learning, such as is
found in the intensive short course, since the key take-home messages are
prominently highlighted in panels. The book is also well-suited to act as a
reference guide for experienced industrial practitioners of mammalian cell
cultivation for the production of biologics.
Biofuel Support Policies: An Economic Assessment OECD 2008-08-25 This report
shows that the high level of policy support contributes little to reduced
greenhouse-gas emissions and other policy objectives, while it adds to a range
of factors that raise international prices for food commodities.
Basic Principles in Applied Catalysis Manfred Baerns 2013-03-09 Written by a
team of internationally recognized experts, this book addresses the most
important types of catalytic reactions and catalysts as used in industrial
practice. Both applied aspects and the essential scientific principles are
described. The main topics can be summarized as follows: heterogeneous,
homogeneous and biocatalysis, catalyst preparation and characterization,
catalytic reaction engineering and kinetics, catalyst deactivation and
industrial perspective.
Bioreaction Engineering Principles Jens Nielsen 2012-12-06 This is the second
edition of the text "Bioreaction Engineering Principles" by Jens Nielsen and
John Villadsen, originally published in 1994 by Plenum Press (now part of
Kluwer). Time runs fast in Biotechnology, and when Kluwer Plenum stopped
reprinting the first edition and asked us to make a second, revised edition we
happily accepted. A text on bioreactions written in the early 1990's will not
reflect the enormous development of experimental as well as theoretical aspects
of cellular reactions during the past decade. In the preface to the first
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edition we admitted to be newcomers in the field. One of us (JV) has had 10
more years of job training in biotechnology, and the younger author (IN) has
now received international recognition for his work with the hottest topics of
"modem" biotechnology. Furthermore we are happy to have induced Gunnar Liden,
professor of chemical reaction engineering at our sister university in Lund,
Sweden to join us as co-author of the second edition. His contribution,
especially on the chemical engineering aspects of "real" bioreactors has been
of the greatest value. Chapter 8 of the present edition is largely unchanged
from the first edition. We wish to thank professor Martin Hjortso from LSU for
his substantial help with this chapter.
Handbook of Microalgal
handbook is devoted to
based on some 10 years
cultures maintained at
and in outdoor ponds

Mass Culture (1986) Amos Richmond 2017-11-22 This
the mass production of microalgae, and in my part, is
of experience in growing and studying microalgal
high polulation densities under laboratory conditions

Fermentation and Enzyme Technology Daniel I. C. Wang 1979 Coordination of
microbial metabolism. Biosynthesis of primary metabolites. Biosynthesis of
secondary metabolites. Bioconversions. Regulation of enzyme production.
Fermentation kinectics. Continuous culture. Kinectis and engineering of medium
sterilization. Aeration and agitation. Translation of laboratory, pilot, and
plant scale data. Instrumentation and control. Enzyme isolation. Enzyme
kinectics and immobilization. Enzyme reactors.
Renewable Raw Materials Roland Ulber 2011-04-27 One of the main challenges
facing the chemical industry is the transition to sustainable operations.
Industries are taking initiatives to reduce resource intensities or footprints,
and by adopting safer materials and processes. Such efforts need to be
supported by techniques that can quantify the broad economic and environmental
implications of industrial operations, retrofi t options and provide new design
alternatives. This contemporary overview focuses on cradle-to-grave life cycle
assessments of existing or conceptual processes for producing valueadded fuels,
chemicals, and/or materials from renewable agricultural residues, plant-derived
starches and oils, lignocellulosic biomass, and plant-based industrial
processing wastes. It presents the key concepts, systems, and technologies,
with an emphasis on new feedstocks for the chemical industry. Each chapter uses
common themes of specifi c raw materials, thus forming a natural progression
throughout the book. The result is coverage from a wide range of perspectives,
emphasizing not only the technical issues but also considering the market place
and socio-economic aspects.
Hypokalaemia and hyperkalaemia Sics Editore 2014-10-01 The potassium level of
patients using diuretics, particularly the elderly, should be monitored (to
detect either hypo- or hyperkalaemia). Diuretic-induced hypokalaemia is rather
rare because diuretics are often combined with an ACE inhibitor or an ATR
blocker. Identify and correct hypokalaemia in patients with diarrhoea and
vomiting. If the patient has unexplained hypokalaemia remember renal diseases,
subtle vomiting and bulimia as well as primary aldosteronism, i.e. Conn's
syndrome. Consider magnesium deficiency as a cause of therapy-resistant
hypokalaemia .
Productive Biofilms Kai Muffler 2014-10-15 This book review series presents
current trends in modern biotechnology. The aim is to cover all aspects of this
interdisciplinary technology where knowledge, methods and expertise are
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required from chemistry, biochemistry, microbiology, genetics, chemical
engineering and computer science. Volumes are organized topically and provide a
comprehensive discussion of developments in the respective field over the past
3-5 years. The series also discusses new discoveries and applications. Special
volumes are dedicated to selected topics which focus on new biotechnological
products and new processes for their synthesis and purification. In general,
special volumes are edited by well-known guest editors. The series editor and
publisher will however always be pleased to receive suggestions and
supplementary information. Manuscripts are accepted in English.
The Classification of Lower Organisms Herbert Faulkner Copeland 1956
Dictionary of Economic Plants Johannes Cornelis Theodorus Uphof 1959 Taxonomie,
Nomenklatur, Lexikon.
Carotenoids: Properties, Processing and Applications Charis M. Galanakis
2019-08-27 Carotenoids: Properties, Processing, and Applications fills the gap
of transfer knowledge between academia and industry, covering integral
information in three critical dimensions: properties, recovery and
applications. At the moment, carotenoid research is directed at particular
applications, including colorants, antioxidants and recovery from plant
processing by-products. These trends take into account the health, nutrition
and functions of carotenoids, the new recovery efforts from underutilized
sources, the extraction procedures using green solvents and technologies, and
their sustainability aspects. Written by a team of experts in the field of food
chemistry, food science and technology, as well as bioresource technologists
mainly from academia, the book covers the most recent advances in the field of
carotenoids, while also analyzing the potential of already commercialized
processes and products. Covers carotenoids’ properties in view of alternative
sources (plant by-products, microalgae, etc.), recovery technologies and
applications Thoroughly explores mechanistic aspects, dietary intake and
recommendations surrounding the health-promoting effects of carotenoids
Discusses the effect of processing and storage conditions in carotenoid levels
and bioavailability Presents applications and case studies in the food industry
Plant Physiology Hans Mohr 2012-12-06 In this comprehensive and stimulating
text and reference, the authors have succeeded in combining experimental data
with current hypotheses and theories to explain the complex physiological
functions of plants. For every student, teacher and researcher in the plant
sciences it offers a solid basis for an in-depth understanding of the entire
subject area, underpinning up-to-date research in plant physiology. The authors
vividly explain current research by references to experiments, they cite
original literature in figures and tables, and, at the end of each chapter,
list recent references that are relevant for a deeper analysis of the topic. In
addition, an abundance of detailed and informative illustrations complement the
text.
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